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Memorandum
To: Samuel Stanley, President
From: Jun Liu, Vice Provost for Global Affairs

Subject: International Partnership

Date: May 23, 2017

Attached are copies of the Memorandum of Understanding with Aristotle University of
Thessaloniki, Greece. This partnership will provide new academic opportunities for students and

faculty. Please review these documents and, if approved, sign and return to this office.

University Aristotle University of Thessaloniki
Agreement Memorandum of Understanding (2 copies)
Initiated by Stella Tsirka, Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

Proposed program  Student & Faculty mobility programs

Jun Liu, Ph.D., Vice Provost, Global Affairs; Dean, International Academic Programs & Services
E-5311 Melville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7653 - E-mail: jun.liu@stonybrook.edu




